
Squirrels Class Newsletter 
Friday 13th June 2025 

What has been happening this week?  

 In English…The children are still enjoying every new chapter of Olga da Polga. This week we learned 

about adjectives and expanded noun phrase.  

 In Maths…The children have finished learning about fraction and started to learn about ’Time’.  

In Music… The children are having great fun with Mr Melville and are getting really good rhythm.   

In PE… The children have been practising playing rounds, it was very hot. 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award - Staley, for showing wonderful progress with his learning. Stanley was also men-

tioned by Dawn and Amber for his beautiful politeness attitude in Breakfast club. Well done. 

Shinning Stars: Millie, Noah, Maria, Lucian, Archie, Marcella, Zac, Leo, Rupert, Jenson, Frankie, Staley. 

Worship this week: This week we looked into how the early Christian community supported each other 

and how the good news of Jesus was spread by the first believers. 

Reminders & Messages  

June 12, 2025, KM Media Group will be printing a special supplement titled "My Dad" in their newspaper. This special 
edition will feature the wonderful pictures of fathers that your children have created in school!  
Happy Father’s Day! 
 


